March 19 meeting cancelled due to Coronavirus

Due to the **CORONAVIRUS** out break the Borough Hall is closed to the Public until further notice.

We are still here to help assistant you with any help you need.

Please visit our Website at <u>www.kinnelonboro.org</u> there you will find our email addresses and phone numbers.

There is a drop box on the right side of the building. Please place any or all of your payments inside the box.

We will check the box twice a day. When we receive your payment, we will send you a receive payment receipt in the mail.

Please if you have any questions. Please feel free to call us. Main Number 973-838-5401.

Borough Clerks email, kiuele@kinnelonboro.org.

Thank you,

Karen M. luele

Borough Clerk